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First Executive Board Meeting 2018

January 8, 2018 at 9pm via Zoom

Attendance: Sara, Gail, Miranda, Jen, Stacey, Lynn, Angie

Secretary Report: Emailed previous meeting minutes to Executive board members as well as Stacey and Angie

Treasurer Report: Approximately $8,921.88 in checking, $5,560.01 in savings. Jen also has $2980.00 in membership fees that need to be deposited.

Committee Reports:

Scholarship: Sara is working on getting Miranda all info needed.  Miranda has not received any applicants as of yet.  NDSU does an assignment during the year where students fill out the application and send in.

PR/NVTW: No news

Newsletter: Stacey will be taking over for Tonah.  Stacey planning on getting information from Tonah on what needs to be done.
Website: Angie will be updating the website week of about January 8 to January 13.

CE: Hills has paid $500. Bismarck Ramada Hotel is confirmed for Oct. 5, 2018.  Confirmed speaker from 2017 conference that was from Merial will be speaking at this year’s conference about passion fatigue. Someone from Idexx.  Planning on having everyone just stay in one room like Fargo conference, since that had a lot of positive feedback.  Vendors are going to taken care of by either Yvette or Stacey. Yvette will be speaking with Linda from Hills to speak at conference.
Old Business:  Discussed switching banks to either Gate City or Bremer Bank, both have branches that everyone would be able to have access to.  Gail will be double checking with banks for February’s meeting.  We will be voting on which bank to go with at February’s meeting.  
New Business: Gail is going to talk with a contact about speaking on rehab for us and proper lifting techniques. Stacey is going to speak with NDSU’s current Shepherd and see if he would be interested in speaking to the group about sheep and goats.  Sara is going to speak with the inhouse Farrier or Dr. Schumacher coming and speaking with the group about horse hoof health.  Jen will also speak with Dr. Rice from Missouri Valley about speaking on Oncology.  Lynn’s term with the NDBVME is up next year (2019) so need to look into her replacement.  Some requirements are- have large and small animal experience, 5 years of prior experience in a practice, non-judgemental, be able to work in some challenging situations.  


Next meeting will be February 5th at 9pm via Zoom
